
Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and I appreciate the opportunity to 

share my thoughts on the SDEIS. This project is important to me because it can provide America with 

a domestically mined source of antimony and restore an abandoned mine site in need of repair. 

I support the Stibnite Gold Project. It presents the best opportunity to give this area of Idaho's 

backcountry the environmental attention it needs, while also securing a domestic source of the 

critical mineral antimony. Water quality at Stibnite has been negatively impacted by legacy mining 

activity for years. There are elevated levels of arsenic and antimony. Fortunately, the SDEIS 

concluded surface water concentrations of these elements downstream of the site would be 

reduced during mining and post-closure due to water treatment. Water quality at Stibnite will not 

improve unless Perpetua Resources is allowed to move forward with its plan. 

I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward, especially now with 

the further improvements to water quality conditions on site. This is just one example of how the 

permitting process has worked to improve the plan. 

Scott Winans 


